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January 21, 2021 
 
Subject:  Senate Bill 24 
 
To: Chair of Committee on Utilities, Senator Mike Thompson and Committee Members 
 
On behalf of the Propane Marketers Association of Kansas, which represents the 
propane industry in Kansas, I am contacting you regarding proposed SB 24.   
 
Our industry respectfully requests that “propane” be added to line 15 of SB 24 to say: 
 
(b) A municipality shall not impose any ordinance, resolution, code, rule, provision, 
standard, permit, plan or any other binding action that prohibits, discriminates against, 
restricts, limits, impairs, or has the effect thereof, an end use customer's use of a public 
utility or propane based upon the source of energy to be delivered to such customer. 
 
Propane, like natural gas, is listed as an approved clean fuel in the 1990 Clean Air 
Act, providing an excellent energy choice for more than 100,000 Kansas homes, 
businesses, and farms. 
 
With this proposed change, we would support SB 24. 
 
Thank you very much for your time. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Greg Noll 
Propane Marketers Association of Kansas 
 
 

 

 


